
                                                                               

 
Bearwood Primary and Nursery is a founding school of The Hillary Partnership.  Registered in England and Wales – 

 Number 10286967 
Registered office Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Nursling, Southampton, England, SO16 0AJ 

An Exempt Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee, VAT registration number: 197 0569 67  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 
Wednesday 16th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bearwood Pre-School and Bearwood Primary & Nursery School Merge Update 
 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting development at our school.  Bearwood Pre-School will officially 
merge with Bearwood Primary & Nursery School on 1st September. 
 
We are thrilled about this merge and believe it will strengthen our Bearwood community. The Pre-School 
children and families have already been a wonderful addition at recent events, such as the Sports Day and PFA 
Summer Fayre. 
 
From September, all existing pre-school pupils will continue to attend their sessions in the 'Acorn Room' with 
the same staff and schedule. Our ‘Oak Room’ Nursery will also continue with the same staff, led by the 
wonderful Miss Doe, and the same schedule.  
 
We look forward to welcoming the pre-school children and their families into the Bearwood Primary & Nursery 
School family.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Cheryl Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 

Barons Road 

Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN 
BEARWOOD 

Primary and Nursery School 
Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow 

 


